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Scott M. McCaleb, a partner in Wiley Rein's Government Contracts

Practice, has begun his one-year term as President of the Federal

Circuit Bar Association, a 2,000-member national organization for the

bar of the U.S. Court of Appeals for the Federal Circuit. Long a leader

in the Association, Mr. McCaleb previously co-chaired its Government

Contracts Committee and has served as Vice President, Treasurer

and Secretary. He also sits on the Association's Board of Governors

and Amicus Curiae Committee.

The Federal Circuit Bar Association seeks to strengthen and serve the

court through its committees, offering a forum for common concerns

and dialogue between bar and court, government counsel and

private practitioner, litigator, and corporate counsel.


